
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Media Advisory 

 

Tabling of the Report to Canadians 2011 
 

 
Ottawa – December 9, 2011 – Today, the Honourable Andrew Scheer, Speaker of the House of 
Commons, tabled the Report to Canadians 2011. The report is now available to the public on 
parl.gc.ca, under “What’s New”. 
 
The Report to Canadians is an annual, non-partisan report that presents detailed information on the 
work of Members of the House of Commons in the Chamber, in committees, in caucus, in 
constituencies and in representing Canadians abroad. The report also describes the activities and 
initiatives undertaken by the House Administration in support of Members and the institution.  
 
The report covers the period from April 1, 2010 to March 31, 2011. 
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For media information: 
 
Heather Bradley 
Director of Communications 
Office of the Speaker of the House of Commons 
613-995-7882 / bradlh@parl.gc.ca 
 
Note: In keeping with the House of Commons’ commitment to the Partners for a Green Hill initiative, a 
limited number of printed copies are available by calling 613-996-1554.You are encouraged to consult 
the online version of the report available on parl.gc.ca. 
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